
MEDIA RELEASE 
Tuesday, 13 September 2016 

Greyhounds set to be Best in Show 

Have you considered adopting a greyhound, or want to know more about them? Take the chance at 

this years Royal Melbourne Show to get up close and personal with these loveable four-legged 

friends, and find out if they’re for you.  

The Greyhound Adoption Program will have a stand at this years show that will provide a great 

chance for you to simply meet one of the dogs, find out more about the breed and how you could 

take one home.  

Located in the Channel 7 Family Fun Pavilion, the kiosk will not only have greyhounds, but volunters 

from GAP, as well as free-giveaways, flyers on adoptions and information on the next adoption day. 

GAP ambassador Bernie Vince will also make an apperance on Friday September 23 at 12pm.  

The Royal Melbourne Show will run from Saturday September 17 until Tuesday September 27.  

Volunteers and staff from Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) and GAP are excited to take part in the 

show once again, with an involvement that stretches back as far as 10 years.  

The stand will be active during every day of the show offering the perfect mix of education and 

entertainment.   

For more information on GAP visit gap.grv.org.au  
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